
 

 CORPORATE OFFICE  /  122 Uptown Drive, Suite 300  /  Bay City, Michigan  48708  /  989.686.0161   /   WWW.MICHIGANSUGAR.COM 
 

 
 
 
 

 
This letter confirms there is no gluten contained in any of Michigan Sugar Company’s 
sugar products including granulated, brown, powdered and liquid sugars.  There are no 
gluten containing materials or derivatives of gluten containing grains handled at any of our 
facilities and therefore there is no potential for cross contamination.   
 
All of Michigan Sugar Company’s sugar products are acceptable for “Gluten-Free” 
labeling in accordance with the Food & Drug Administration rule 21CFR101.91. 
 

 
 

 
 
Matthew Tucker 
Quality Assurance Manager 

Reviewed: February 1, 2022 

Gluten-Free Statement 


